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Denmark Link Road  
Work to install bus bay on Garfield Road West  
 
July 2024 
 
Transport for NSW is completing works on the Denmark Link Road Project with the reconstruction of the bus bay on 
Garfield Road West near the intersection of Creek Street. Works are expected to continue until Saturday 31 August. 
 
We will work up to five nights a week between 8pm and 5am. Day work will be 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am to 1pm Saturdays. There will be no work on public holidays. We expect this work will take up to ten shifts to 
complete during the night and 20 during the day. 
 
The work compound at the corner of Garfield Road West and Creek Street will be used as a site office and as a pick-
up and drop-down area for construction materials. Vehicle access is via Creek Street to reduce effects to nearby 
residents.  
 
We will lessen any noise disturbance as much as possible by: 

• positioning light towers away from residents and install noise mats around the light towers  
• limiting unnecessary noise and works where possible in the compound 
• positioning materials and stockpiles as far away from residents as practicable  
 

Contact us - If you have any questions, please contact the Community Team on 1300 338 306 or                                                                               
email joshua.macree@burtoncontractors.com.au.  We thank you for your ongoing support and patience throughout 
the project.  
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